INTERNATIONAL INDIAN PUBLIC SCHOOL — RIYADH

30 November 2024 REF: IIPS/PR1./24-25/124

Re.: A brief profile of our New Principal

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to inform you thatMr. Mohammed Irfan Habib Shaikh has
joined as the new Principal in IIPS, Riyadh on Sunday, 01 December 2024. He
is a confident, self-Motivated, Enthusiastic and diligent educator who has been
into vocation of teaching and administration for more than 20 years. Mr. Irfan
has worked in various reputed schools in India & abroad and was serving in the
position of a Principal at Al-Irfan School before joining IIPS. He has obtained
M.A., B.Ed., and is currently pursuing Ph.D. in English Literature. He has
participated at the International Conference of Literature and has written five
insightful articles and also contributed for two detailed book reviews and
recently published a book titled - “Florilegium” (co-author) of philosophical
viewpoints. He also shouldered additional responsibilities as member of
Inspection Committee, Observer & Centre In-charge. He is a premium member
of Sahodaya Chapter of Aurangabad. He is very passionate about sports
(Football).

The School Management, looks forward to your support and cooperation and wish him
the very best for his new endeavour.
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Parvez Imtiyaz Surve
Chairman — SMC



